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THE PHILIPPINE CANINE CLUB, INC. i b

RM A206 HILLCREST CONDOMINIUM, E RODRIGUEZ SR. BOULEVARD,
CUBAO, QUEZON CITY 1100 PHILIPPINES

TELNOS. 721-8345 * 412-4105 - FAXNO.(632)721-7152
E-mail: info@pcci.org.ph :

Website: pcci.org.ph

PCCI P.O. BOX 2681 Quezon City Central Post Office

Circular No. 2016-07-003

Date July 22, 2016
To : PCCIl Members
Subject: LISTING OF BREEDS NOT RECOGNIZED BY THE FCi

Please be informed that the Philippine Canine Ciub, Inc. (PCCi) is now offering LISTING

PROGRAM for breeds that are not recognized by the Federation Cynologique Internationale
(FCI) like the following:

1. American Pitbull Terrier

2. American Bulldog

3. American Buily; and

4. Other purebred dogs not recognized by the FCI.

Dogs under the listing program will be issued with a PCCI LISTING CERTIFICATE. Effective
January 1, 2017, they are qualified to participate in all PCCi and PCCI Affiliated clubs dog
shows (championship & performance events) and can earn championship points toward its

Philippine Championship Title. However, these listed dogs are not qualified to earn CACIB
certificates for international championship title.

The PCCI will eventually be able to generate Pedigree Certificates in the future with three (3)
or more generations.

To have your dogs listed, just fill-out the Application for Listing Form and pay the listing fee
as prescribed by the PCCI Board of Directors. Listed dogs are required to be microchipped.

For your information and guidance.

Very truly yours,
PHILIPPINE CANINE CLUB, INC.

Godofredo Salud
Corporate Secretary




